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Monday, April 28 

9:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, April 29 
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8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, April 30 
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Thursday, May 1 

10:00 a.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Friday, May 2 

10:00-10:50 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES 
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Format1.on in Ministry Supervisors' Workshop. 
Bethea Room. 

Connnunity Chapel: Mr. David Upshaw, Past-president 
of Student Council and Mr. Jim Johnson, President 
of the Student Council. Services this week will 
be brief periods of prayer and meditation. 

Spring concert. The Seminary Choir with orchestra 
will present Beethoven's Missa Solemnis. 

Chapel: Mrs·. Linda Morgan, student member of 
Chapel Connnittee. 

Chapel: Clark Mccrary, student member of Chapel 
Committee. 

Executive committee meeting of Student Council. 
Mackie Hall. 

Annuity Board Dinner for Senior Class. Seminary 
Cafeteria. See notice. 

Ruby Reid Child Care Center Gymboree. Seminary 
family invited. Gore gym. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. The Student Body is invited to meet the 
new council. 

SPRING CONCERT: The Seminary Choir will present Beethoven's Missa 
Solemnis on Tuesday, April 29 at 8:00 p.m. in 

Binkley Chapel. The Choir will be accompanied by a 30 piece orchestra made 
possible by the Music Performance Trust Fund of the American Federation. Soloist 
include Phyllis Mayo, Carol Hill, William Howard, Michael McKeown, Robert Tilley 
and Lawrence Vines. Mrs. Barbara Morrow is the organist. There is no charge 
and the public is invited. 

ANNUITY BOARD 
BANQUET: 

The Annuity B-oard will again be hosting graduating 
seniors and their spouses at a buffet dinner on 
Thursday, May 1 at 7:00 p.m. in the seminary 

cafeteria. Reservations must be turned in to the Student Development office by 
Monday, April 28. 

ATHLETIC BANQUET: The Athletic Banquet will be held in the Seminary 
cafeteria on Tuesday, May 6 at 7:00 p.m. Tickets 

may· be purchased at the Student Affairs office or from David Daly, Steve Cromer, 
and L .. E. Williamson. Tickets are $2.75 each for the buffet meal and must be 
purchased by Thursday, May 1. Guest speaker for this year's banquet is former 
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Wake Forest University basketball coach, "Bones" McKinney. 

REFUGEE COMMITTEE: On Tuesday, April 29 at 7:30 a.m. in the cafeteria, 
all interested persons who would like to work 

toward reuniting other members of the Lai family are invited to attend a planning 
meeting. New workers are needed to join others in continuing this ministry. 

REVISED GYM 
SCHEDULE: 

Monday, May 5 
Tuesday, May 6 
Wednesday, May 7 
Thursday, May 8 
Friday, May 9 

During the last week of the spring semester, May 
5-8, the gym will be open on the following revised 
schedule: 

3-5, 7-9 p.m. 
3-5 p.m. Closed for banquet 
3-5 p.m. 
3-5, 7-9 p.m. 
Closed 

SENIORS: Several graduation invitations and calling cards 
have not been picked up to date. Please do so as 

soon as possible in the Business Office. 

SUMMER SCHOOL To register for the first term of summer school, 
REGISTRATION: pay fees at the Business Office and register during 

the following times: 
April 28 and May 5 10 a.m.-Noon, 2:00-4:00 p.m. 

Those who register early will not need to appear for registration on June 16. 

INSURANCE REP Debra Knight of the American Family Life Assurance 
ON CAMPUS: Company will be on campus to talk with interested 

persons about supplementary hospital insurance 
for cancer and intensive care ·confinement. She will be available from 10 a.m. -
2 p.m. in the Mackie Hall Commons Room on Tuesday, April 29. 

CEPP APPLICATIONS: Applications are being received in the Formation 
in Ministry Office for students desiring to 

participate in the Cooperative Education Program in Preaching for the fall 
semester, 1980. This is an opportunity for students who have not had experience 
in preaching to do so with opportunity to receive feedback from churches on 
their work. Jim Johnson or the staff in the FIM office will be glad to answer 
any questions. 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 
RESUMES: 

Student applications are being received until May 
1, 4:00 p.m. for Faculty Committees. Representa-
tion is as follows: Academic Policy and Procedure 

Committee - four students, representing all classes; Chapel Committee - one; 
Convocations, Lectures and Missionar Das - three; Graduation and Commencement 
two; Student Discip ine - three; Li rary Committee - four, representing all 
classes. Also, resumes for the position of Enguirb editor will be accepted at 
this time. Suggested application forms are availa le in the Student Council 
Vice-President's box outside of the Student Council President's office on the 
second floor of Mackie. Those completed applications are to be returned to the 
same spot. The Executive Committee will review these and then submit a final 
recommendation to be approved and/or amended by the Student Council. Prayer-
fully consider this opportunity in service. 

WAKE FOREST 
RECREATION: 

The seminary community is invited to take advantage 
of any or all of the following recreation oppor-
tunities in Wake Forest this summer: 

Skating Party. Saturday, May 10 from 10 a.m.-12 noon at Skate 
Ranch in Raleigh. Cost $1.50 for skate rental, transportation 
and one free drink. A bus will leave the Community House at 
9 a.m. 
Playground Program. Every Monday, 3-5 p.m. at Holding Park. 
Several openings for baseball coaches and umpires are still 
available. Interested persons should contact Dan Holmes at 
556-2024, ext. 38. 
Application forms for the N. C. State Soccer camp June 23-27 
and July 7-11 are available at the Recreation Dept. offices. 

FINAL BULLETIN: The final issue of the Campus Bulletin for the 
spring semester will be printed for the week of 

May 5-9. The deadline for submitting materials is Wednesday, noon. 


	SEBTS_SCBb_1980_029
	SEBTS_SCBb_1980_030

